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Dear Alderwood family,
In April, Dave got the opportunity 
to go with Pastor Steve and Pastor 
Gordon Everett of Snohomish 
Community Church to visit some of 
the more rural places where *Vidilaka 
(pseudonym) people live. The places 
around them have been hit by instability 

and therefore resources haven’t been easily available. 
Thanks to generous partners, we were able to get a 
well drilled there as a step toward sustainable water for 
the community. We have been praying for awhile for an 
opportunity to visit these folks in their home areas and 
help them be seen in their different hardships.
While there, Dave was able to see the excitement 
people had over the books of the Bible that have been 
distributed like Galatians and Colossians. God also 
showed us the work that He has been doing among their 
community through the local church. We have been 
praying for years for people to start literacy programs and 
to see the importance of literacy in their own community. 
As Dave was being shown around there they were under 
trees, sitting together listening intently, school children 
being taught how to read and write their own language. 
This is monumental! Not only does this show the type 
of community initiative that we have been praying for, 
but it also provides these children with the opportunity 
to engage written Scripture. It shows some change in 
people’s hearts to start something even if no one is 
paying them because their community and their children 
are worth it. This is also happening in the capital city. 
Praise God for bringing people who are willing to teach 
and encourage literacy.
One of the harder things to see was the extreme poverty 
of the area and its people. We work with refugees in a 
neighboring country and interact with their poverty often. 
We hear the reports of the suffering happening in their 
home country, but seeing it first hand is hard to process. 
Please pray for God to continue to work in their hearts. 
Pray that God will provide for their physical needs and 
that Scripture will become rooted in their communities.
Thank you for your partnership!

Dave, Bre, Gabe, Toby & Asher

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.

Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well!

Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed 
to following Jesus together. Visit alderwood.cc/connect and see where 
you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a 
Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on 
Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? 
Stephen Ministry can help. alderwood.cc/stephen

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

COMING UP

•	 Vacation Bible School — June 27-30 
All completed 1st thru 6th graders are invited! Register at 
alderwood.cc/vbs before June 25th. Lots of opportunities to 
volunteer and help make VBS an out of this world experience!

•	 Family Camp — July 10-16 
Held at Warm Beach Campground, this is one of the most highly-
anticipated events of the year at Alderwood! Come for the whole 
week, the weekend, or even just for a day. All ages welcome! 
Registration will begin June 1st. More info at alderwood.cc/camp

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


